
 

 
 
 
 
 

Third Form Transition to Upper School 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you that your son/ daughter is now under the pastoral care of the 
Upper School Office, instead of the Lower School Office. Students will stay with their current 
form tutor for the remainder of the academic year and they will continue to be a vital point 
of contact. The Upper School Office staff comprise of myself, as Head of Upper School, and 
Mrs Johnson as Deputy Head of Upper School. We are both committed to ensuring your 
son/ daughter is content and achieving their full potential at Ripon Grammar School. Please 
do not hesitate to contact us by e-mail at upperschooloffice.com or via telephone 01765 
602647 extension 246. 
 
As in Lower School, the Upper School runs a form programme which is informative, current 
and valuable for the students. Throughout this half term students will be involved in 
reflecting on their experience at school to date and their more recent worthwhile 
experience at Bewerley Park.  
 
Across the course of this term please note of the following key dates: 
 
Thursday, 13th June- A Fresh Knowledge Day  
Monday, 1st July- Fountains Abbey trip 
Wednesday, 3rd July- Geography field trip 
Friday, 5th July- Sports Day 
Thursday, 11th July- Fountains Abbey Challenge 
Thursday, 18th July- Enterprise Challenge 
Friday, 19th July- Commemoration Service and final school day (school closes at 12:30pm). 
 
Looking forward to the next academic year, on Wednesday, 25th September 2019 we will be 
hosting an Upper School Introduction Evening for parents where we will outline what to 
expect over the next two academic years. Further details regarding this event will be sent to 
you nearer the time.  
 
School reopens on Tuesday, 3rd September 2019 to commence the 2019/20 academic year.  
 
We look forward to working with the current Third Year and helping their transition 
successfully into KS4.  
 
 
Miss R. Clark 
Head of Upper School 

 
 
 
 


